MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS

600 North Robert Street
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101

Mailing Address: Voice: (651) 361-7900
P.O. Box 64620 TTY: (651)361-7878
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 Fax: (651) 361-7936

June 10, 2014

Janice Nelson VIA E-MAIL & US MAIL
Nelson Oyen Torvik, P.L.L.P. (lawyers@nelsonoyentorvik.com)
P. O. Box 219

Montevideo, MN 56265

Re: D-528 Maynard/Stoneham Township (Dianne Westendorp Detachment Petition; 37.98 acres)
Dear Ms. Nelson:

The Office of Administrative Hearings - Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit acknowledges
receipt of the petition for detachment, and the city and township resolutions supporting the
petition for detachment. Please refer to the above docket number in future communications

regarding this proposed boundary adjustment.

Please submit a map clearly and accurately identifying the area proposed for detachment, as well
as highlighting the current city limits.

Upon receipt of the map, this matter will be scheduled for review. The next scheduled review is
July 8, 2014.

Finally, you are correct, there will not be a hearing required on this matter. If you have any
questions, please contact me at star.holman(@state.mn.us or 651-361-7909.

Sincerely,

Starlene J. Holman
State Program Administrator, Senior
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit

c¢: Dianne Westendorp, Petitioner (US MAIL)
Amanda Dack, Maynard City Clerk (citmay@mchsi.com and US MAIL)
Brian Harguth, Stoneham Township Clerk (US MAIL)




